
 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

The term is going very quickly and we are already planning ahead.  Thank you for 

all the donations for the Diwali dress-up day and for the poppies.  From the Diwali 

day we raised £74.60 for the Eric Foulkes charity, we will be looking to add to this 

further with the Christmas hamper raffle.   

Friday is Children in Need, I can’t wait to see the children in their pyjamas or in 

their Children in Need clothes.  I have had some parents asked if they can wear 

these and the answer is of course, yes. 

As last year, I am pleased to share we are making a return to our usual Christmas 

timetable of events.  We have many performances planned, all of which will be      

carried out during the school day,  We will not be running an evening performance.  

This is because in the past we have had many children not return to school.       

Furthermore, we are continuing as we did last year carrying out many events on a 

day- to-day basis and will not have a Christmas Fayre.  Look out for the Christmas 

timetable. 

November 2022  Issue 4 

Top Attendance: 

• Pink 95.4% 

• Lilac 95.3% 

• Orange 94.5% 

Diary Dates 

November 

Library month - there will be library visits for 

all children in years 1 to 6. 

14th - Anti-bullying week - Odd socks all 

week 

17th/24th - Reception class trip 

18th - Children in need - dress in pyjamas 

23rd - Purple class assembly  

24th  - School photographer in school  

29th  - Flu vaccinations for children in      

reception to year 6  

December  

1st Governors in school  

2nd Christmas fund raising week  

9th Spelling Bee  

Children in Need  

Children can come to 

school in their pyjamas on 

Friday 18th November. 

We have Pudsey         

merchandise available to 

buy in school from Monday 

14th November.  Merchandise will be 

taken round to classes daily and so 

children will be allowed to bring a 

small amount of money into school. 

Fun Pudsey/Blush pin Badges -£1 each 

Sportacular Collectables- £1 each 

A few wristbands from last year - £1 

each 

Giant Pudsey for raffle 

with 2 x Beanie Bear 

Pudsey for the runners up 

- tickets 50p each 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For Computing: Imaan, Ilyas, Sadie-Sue, Kade, Nene, Kumba, Roma, Rosie, Scarlett,     

Sophia, Leonard, Ava, Rio, Amrit, Mason, Ayoola, Alissia-Teegan. 

For Geography: Livjot, Amber, Anu, Anayah-Rae, Nym, Joshua,      

Teegan, Jasmeet, Evelyn, Kiisha, Efenome, Kikun, Iam, Sofia, Ehsan, 

Ana, Pavanvir, Delisha. 

Do you have any spare time on 24.11.22? 

We would like to invite any parents who have 

a spare hour or two on the morning of                 

Thursday 24th November from 10am onwards 

to come into school and help us with sorting 

and labelling donated uniform.  There will be 

coffee and biscuits available. 

Please contact the office if you are able to  

come and help us. 

Swimming Donations 

for year 3 and year 6 

There is till time to 

make your donation 

towards swimming 

travel expenses for 

this term. Please pay 

your £1 via       

Parentmail.  

Leave of Absence Requests 

If you wish to apply for a leave of absence for your 

child in term time, you must complete a form from the 

office at least 4 weeks prior to the commencement of 

the absence. 

Lanesfield School will not authorise any leave of      

absence that is requested because of holiday. 

Any holiday/unauthorised requests of 5 days or more 

will trigger a fine. 

Flu Vaccinations for all children in      

Reception to Year 6 

Children’s flu vaccinations will be     

carried out in school on 29th  November. 

The vaccination team have requested that 

parents give their consent electronically 

going forward via the link below: 

 

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/

flu/2022/wolverhampton  

Parking - A reminder 

Please be respectful of our   

neighbours around school.  We 

have again had complaints 

from  

Residents and 

the council. 

Staff leaving 

Just to make parents aware     

Mrs Kelley is leaving at the end of 

this term.  Miss Morris is currently 

teaching indigo class along with 

Mrs Sutherland. 

Mrs Roberts is also leaving at the 

end of this term.  She is due to 

have a baby but will not be       

returning.  Red class will continue 

to be taught by Mrs Biddle and 

Mrs Richards. 


